FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Corporations

August 28, 2019

YUDERCA BARBERA

5258 GOLDEN GATE PKWY
STE. 106

NAPLES, FL 34116

SUBJECT: FLORIDA GULF CONSTRUCTION LLC
Ref. Number: L17000221808
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Debit Memo #: 038532-B

Due to your failure to respond to our previous letter advising you of the attached
returned check #2467, the Amendment for FLORIDA GULF CONSTRUCTION
LLC has been cancelled and is considered not filed as of August 28, 2019.

If you have any questions concerning the returned check, please call (850) 245-
6939.

Sincerely

Tammi Cline

Regulatory Specialist HI

Division of Corporations Letter Number: $19A00017770
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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF §7ATE:

Division of Corporations

lay 28, 2019

YUDERCA BARBERA

9258 GOLDEN GATE PKWY
STE. 106

NAPLES, FLL 34116

SUBJECT: FLORIDA LUXURY CONSTRUCTION LLC
Ref. Number: 1 7000221808

Debit Memo #:038532-B

This is to inform you that your check #2467 dated May 7, 2019 in the amount of
$25.00 and submitted for FLORIDA LUXURY CONSTRUCTION LL¢ has been
returned to us by your bank because of STOP PAYMENT.

Cancelled unless a replacement check is received within 30 days trom the date of
this letter. Send the replacement check to-

Division of Corporations
Attn: Tammi Cline

P.O. Box 6327
Taliahassee, FL 32314

If you have any questions concerning the returned check, please call (850) 245-
6939.

Sincerely,

Tammi Cline

Regulatory Specialist I

Division of Corporations Letter number: 61 8A00010608
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